
Dear Parents and Guardians,

In an effort to ensure the safety and wellness of our
students and their families in preparation for the upcoming

winter break, please be advised that there will be

NO
21st Century After-School, Title I, Title III, After the Bell

Programs

Next Week
December 20 - 23, 2021

Please make the necessary arrangements to pick up your child at the
2:55 PM building dismissal time.

The program will resume on Tuesday, January 4, 2022.

Enjoy the Holiday Season and New Year

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding!

Dr. Allen S. Potts
21st CCLC After School Program Director
21cclc@roselleschools.org
(908) 298-2040 ext. 6210
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